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August 26,1993
ML-93-033

Docket No. 70-1100
License No. SNM-1067

Dr. Michael Tokar, Section Izader
Licensing Section 2, Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards, NMSS
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555 -

Subject: Windsor Decommissioning Funding Plan -
Extension for Response to NRC Questions

Reference: Letter, M. Tokar (NRC) to G. C. Kersteen (CE), dated August 2,1993

Dear Dr. Tokar: *

The referenced letter requested additional information concerning our decommissioning
funding plan submitted on July 2,1992. A 30 day response was requested. As we discussed
with Dr. Sean Soong after review of the requested information, we find that additional time
will be necessary to complete our response. Accordingly, we propose an extension until
November 2,1993, for our response.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at (203) 285-5002.

Very truly yours,

C MBUSTIO 'GINEERING, INC.
m \-

P. ~.J \ N *

bohn F. Conant
Manager F

Nuclear Material Licensing

xc: J. Roth (NRC - Region I)
S. Soong (NRC)
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